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Question for written answer E-001379/2016 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Jonathan Arnott (EFDD) 

Subject: Revision of Firearms Directive: impact assessment 

I note that the revision of the Firearms Directive is being considered by Parliament’s IMCO Committee 
under EU legislation for internal markets. 

I note the provisions of the Lisbon Treaty and the potential impact on growth of this proposed revision. 

Can the Commission please therefore confirm that an impact assessment is being carried out in 
relation to its proposals, and give the timescale for the conclusion of such an assessment? 

If no such assessment is planned, can the Commission please explain why not? 


